
California Rose O’Neill Association      

 
 

 
 
 
 

Reservations Mailing Address 

           Shellie Kirkendall   5834 Troth St.   Mira Loma, Ca. 91752 
                                                (951) 685 4790 
 

 

              
One Hundred and Twenty Fourth Regional Meeting 

Sunday, October 25th 2015 
 

The Hacienda          
1725 N College Ave, Santa Ana, CA 92706       
Luncheon 11:00 AM 
Reservations: 
Adults - $30.00  Children - $17.50 
 
Sales Room Opens at 10:00 A.M 
Exhibits for your pleasure 
Sales for your collection 
Banquet to enjoy 
Special Program to share 
Door Prizes – Favors – Displays 
Kewpie Doll Costume Contest 
Hope to see you there! 
 
Board Meeting Sunday 
Immediately following the Luncheon 
 
Menu for adults and children: 
Multiple Buffets 
 
 

 

   Clip here and send so Shellie receives your reservation no later than October 17th, 2015. 

 
 

Name_____________________________________________________   How Many ______________ @30.00 
 
Children’s  How Many _______   @ $17.50      Total ____________ 
Name of Guest______________________________________________________________   (For name tags) 
 
Sales Table ____________  @15.00   Table set up is at 9:00 am  Doors open at 10:00 am 
* Remember all sales items must be Rose O’ Neill or Kewpie related 
 
Make Checks payable to CRONA and mail to Shellie before October 17th, 2015: 

            Shellie Kirkendall  5834 Troth St.  Mira Loma, Ca. 91752  
 
 

Founding Officers 
Mona Nevins 
Ann Pinkham 

Gladie Hollander 
Ruth Rogers 

Carolyn Robbins 
Edna Atchison 

 
2014-2016 Officers 

President 
Jill Hardash 

Vice President 
Shellie Kirkendall 

Secretary 
Lola Pyper    
Treasurer 

Lola Pyper    
Historian 

Julie Martin    
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Luncheon Theme: 
 

“Fantasy” 
 



February Centerpiece Kewpie Angel  
Made with Love by Shellie Kirkendall 

  California Rose O’Neill Association  
 

Fall 2015 
Dear Kewpie Friends - President’s Message 

 
 

Happy fall and welcome back to CRO’NA!  I am so 
excited to share with you the Kewpie adventures over 
the past few months.  In April, Shellie, Dena, and I 
attended Kewpiesta and even met up with fellow 
Californians.  It was AMAZING!!!  I also made progress 
on a potential field trip to Loyola Marymount 
University to view their postcard collection which 
includes some of Rose’s work.  We missed our spring 
window for the field trip but we will plan this for next 
spring.  I’m looking forward to sharing all of our new 
found information with you at the next few lunches. 
Please remember that even if you can’t attend our 
lunches, if you enjoy receiving our newsletter, renew 
your dues and help us offset the cost of mailing.  Shellie 
is also considering an extra newsletter just focused on a 
new research topic on Rose’s work.  That will be a 
newsletter you don’t want to miss – make sure your 
dues are up to date.   
 
Our February lunch theme was “Angels” with adorable 
Kuddle Kewpie angel centerpieces to match.  Shellie 

gave us a great program on her research about Kuddle 
Kewpies and Beverly brought some great Kuddle 

Kewpie show and tell.  Check out the photos in this newsletter or the albums that were shared 
on our Yahoo group’s site or Facebook page to see all the entries.     
 
Join us in October for a lunch themed “Fantasy” that will incorporate Rose’s fantasy art and my 
program on where Rose created her fantasy real life and art at Bonniebrook.   If you have a 
favorite fantasy drawing by Rose or a Kewpie fairy please bring it to show and tell.  Please 
encourage your Kewpie friends and relatives to come out and attend the lunch, enter a Kewpie 
in the costume contest for a prize, and share in the beautiful weather, buffet brunch, and 
Kewpie fellowship.  Our next meeting theme is “Fantasy” and costume contest is “Kewpie 
Fairies”.   See you in a few weeks! 
   

Kewpishly yours, 
 
 

     Jill Hardash

KKeewwppiisshhllyy  YYoouurrss     



 
From the Desk of the Secretary  

 
CRO’NA GENERAL MEETING 

FEBRUARY 22ND, 2015 
The Hacienda 

1725 N College Ave, Santa Ana, CA 92706 

 
 The meeting was called to order at 11:00 am.  The invocation was given 
by Sally Jo Kinsey and then we enjoyed the Hacienda buffet.  Show and tell was 

held, including Beverly Brown showing a cloth bodied Kewpie and angel Kewpies.  Barbara Beliz 
shared a Jesco Kewpie Angel in the original box.  Shellie showed a black Kuddle Kewpie made by 
Merry Thoughts Co. around 1935.  Sally Jo wrote “The Kewpie Angel Band” poem that you can find 
in our photo album and you can watch the poem video on our Facebook page.  Shellie gave a 
program on Kuddle Kewpies from a variety of years and manufacturers.  Check out the videos on 
our Facebook Page.  
 

Our new business was a discussion on ideas for spring events in place of our June lunch. We agreed 
to try to find a time in May where we could visit the Rose O’Neill collection at the Huntington 
Library.  In old business we are still looking for a volunteer to work the opportunity drawing table.  
If you have content to add to the newsletter please send it to CRONA@emailjill.com.  Numbers 
were drawn for centerpieces and the lucky winners got to take home their Kewpie.  Costume 
contest winners were announced, opportunity drawings held, and door prizes and centerpieces 
drawn.   
 

The meeting was adjourned at 12:45pm.  Submitted by Lola Pyper 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

  ANNOUNCEMENTS   
 

 

  Our 2016 meetings will be held on the last Sunday of the month in: 

February 
 

    October
 

 

Have an idea for a field trip where we can see Kewpies or Rose’s Art?  Willing 

to show off your collection to your fellow CRO’NA members?  We are looking 

for a fun adventure for our spring fun.  Let us know! 

 

 

Extra Kewpies?  We are running low on opportunity drawing prizes.  If you 

have any extra Kewpies that need a new home, please consider donating 

them to CRO’NA for our Opportunity Table.  Receipts available. Thank you! 

 

 

Shellie is recovering from the shingles.  Please keep her in your thoughts and 

send an extra thank you for working so hard through the pain to help make 

our club so great.  We couldn’t do it without her! 

mailto:CRONA@emailjill.com


 

February Costume Contest and Postcard Decorating Contest 
“Angels” Results 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

     
Thank you to those who donated prizes.  If you have donations for prizes, they are needed and appreciated.    
 
 
 
 
 
Hello Kewpie Friends,  
 
Thank you everyone for participating!  Just a reminder, the costume should be that which the contestant has 
made him or herself, not a Kewpie that has been dressed commercially.  The costume may be of any media 
such as cloth, crochet, knit, crepe paper, sewn, glued, stapled, etc.  Have fun making your costume and 
playing with your Kewpie!  Thanks to Rachel Moreno for costume contest prize donations! 
 

In Kewpie Love, 

Rachel Moreno Costume Contest Chairman 

 

Would you like to see pictures from our luncheons?  
 
Our club web site with photos, calendar and more can be found here:  https://cronaevents.shutterfly.com/ 
 
Our Yahoo Groups for documents: http://groups.yahoo.com/group/CRONA/join or send an email to: 
CRONA-subscribe@yahoogroups.com 
If you have any questions about the web site, please email Jill Hardash at CRONA@EmailJill.com 

http://tinyurl.com/CRONAFB 

February Luncheon Theme: 
“Angels” 

 

October Luncheon Theme: 
“Fantasy” 

 

Third Place 
Sally Jo Kinsey 

 

First Place 
Sally Jo Kinsey 

Second Place 
Pat Clark 

 

Third Place 
P 

 

Third Place 
Ursula Hartunian 

 

https://cronaevents.shutterfly.com/
http://groups.yahoo.com/group/CRONA/join
mailto:CRONA-subscribe@yahoogroups.com
mailto:CRONA@EmailJill.com
http://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.hospicebuffalo.com/content/images/socialmedia/facebook_logo.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.hospicebuffalo.com/content/pages/familycarefund&usg=__wGVOV6HLWnKt_xKI-ARwADe99gE=&h=338&w=1125&sz=48&hl=en&start=14&um=1&itbs=1&tbnid=g_k0qbq5RW5JhM:&tbnh=45&tbnw=150&prev=/images%3Fq%3Dfacebook%2Blogo%26um%3D1%26hl%3Den%26sa%3DN%26rls%3Dcom.microsoft:en-US%26tbs%3Disch:1
http://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.hospicebuffalo.com/content/images/socialmedia/facebook_logo.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.hospicebuffalo.com/content/pages/familycarefund&usg=__wGVOV6HLWnKt_xKI-ARwADe99gE=&h=338&w=1125&sz=48&hl=en&start=14&um=1&itbs=1&tbnid=g_k0qbq5RW5JhM:&tbnh=45&tbnw=150&prev=/images%3Fq%3Dfacebook%2Blogo%26um%3D1%26hl%3Den%26sa%3DN%26rls%3Dcom.microsoft:en-US%26tbs%3Disch:1


                                     



Photos from our Meeting  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
http://tivoliterrace.com/wedding-packages/contact-us-and-directions-the-hacienda/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1725 N College Avenue 
Santa Ana, CA 92706 
Phone: 714-558-1304 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Kewpie Traveler 
 
Kewpie travels! This page (picture below) (https://www.facebook.com/KewpieTraveler) is for 
you to post photos of Kewpies fantastic adventures. Rose O'Neill's famous Kewpies have been 
traveling since 1910... long before the Garden Gnomes started traveling in the 1980s. 

 
So purchase your Kewpie ($10 as pictured) at our 
next meeting and take Kewpie on your travels, take 
photos, and share them on our Facebook page or 
bring photos to our next meeting!  Kewpie has great 
adventures to share.   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

http://tivoliterrace.com/wedding-packages/contact-us-and-directions-the-hacienda/
https://www.facebook.com/KewpieTraveler


 
 

 
 --------                                            CRO’NA Dues were due Jan 1, 2015  
 
Send in your form and payment as soon as possible so you don’t miss out!  The year on your mailing label 
shows when your dues expire. 
$10.00 for first member and $6.00 for each additional household member. 
 
Name____________________________________________________________________ @ $10.00 
 
Additional Household Member(s): ___________________________________________ @ $6.00 
 

Total Enclosed: __________ 
Address:  ________________________________________________________ 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone #:______________________________________________________ 
 
Email Address: ___________________________________________________ 
 
For a receipt and return of membership card send a SASE 
Make checks payable to CRO’NA and send to: 
Shellie Kirkendall  5834 Troth St.  Mira Loma, Ca. 91752 

 

Photos from our Program 
 
 


